

TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL

Town Hall 405 Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard Chapel Hill, NC 27514

Legislation Text

File #: [22-0105], Version: 1

Appointments to the Community Policing Advisory Committee.

Staff: Department:

Sabrina Oliver, Director/Town Clerk Amy Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk Brenton Hodge, Assistant Town Clerk Communications and Public Affairs



Recommendation(s):

That the Council make appointments to the Community Policing Advisory Committee for up to four seats.

\mathbb{N}

Attachments:

- Recommendation
- Ballot
- Applications

File #: [22-0105], Version: 1

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Asst. Chief Jabe Hunter

SUBJECT: Recommendation to fill 1 Community Policing Advisory Committee Vacancy

DATE: January 28, 2022

RECOMMENDATION: The Community Policing Advisory Committee met on Tuesday, January 25th, 2022 and by a unanimous vote made the following recommendation(s) to the Town Council for consideration:

• Tim Pressley, Appointment, Town Resident

SPECIAL REQUEST(s): No Comment

BACKGROUND: The Community Policing Advisory Committee currently has for 4 vacancies due to a couple resignations and another from a member who moved out of state. The Community Policing Advisory Committee has recommended the appointment of 1 member. Currently we have 2 other applicants who have expressed interest and applied, but a vote has not been taken to add them to the committee.

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Community Policing Advisory Committee reviewed the following applications: Devin M Ceartas, Maria Jose J Chapa, Andrew Gray, and Tim Pressley. No additional applications were received between January 25, 2022 and February 2, 2022 for the Community Policing Advisory Committee.